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POOR CRIGINAL

MUNICIPAL UTILITY DISTRICT [ 6201 S Street, Box 15830, Sacramento, California 95813; (916) 452-3211

Mr. R. H. Engelten, Director
Region V, Office of Inspection

and Enforcement
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Suite 202. Walnut Creek Plaza
189S0 nhorth Calif. nia Boulevard
Walnut Creek, California 94596

ket 50-312

cho Seco Nuclear Generating

’ticn, Unit No. 1

Bulletin 739-03A

hh»91tUu1na] weld Defects in

ASME-SA-312 Type 304 Stainless Steel Pipe
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ke District's udlj 30, 1980, response to this bulletin said that
SA-312 type 3Us oipe was used in safety related systems at Rancho
n accordance with I::~ 2 of the bulletin, we would like to confirm
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no SA-312 or A-312 Type 300 series fusion welded pipe has been used,

or use in saiety related systems at Rancho Seco.

suld you have any questions, please contact Larry Smith on

Sincerely,
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i malloet
John J. Mattimoe
Assistant General Manager
and Chief Engineer
cc: NRC Office of Inspection
and tnforcement
Division of Canstruction
inspection

¥ashington, D.C. 20555
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